
  
Meeting 2011 October 03 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
 
SUBJECT: RCMP CONTRACT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.      THAT  Council recommend the appointment of Councillor Pietro Calendino to the 
British Columbia/Local Government RCMP Contract Management Committee. 

2.      THAT  a copy of this report be forwarded to the Union of B.C. Municipalities.  

 
REPORT 

 
The Executive Committee of Council, at its meeting held on 2011 September 15, received a 
member release from the Union of BC Municipalities inviting expressions of interest from local 
government representatives, elected officials and/or staff, who wish to be appointed as a member 
of the British Columbia/Local Government RCMP Contract Management Committee. 
 
The Provincial/Local Government Committee will address issues and concerns related to the 
RCMP contract and the on-going delivery of local government police services by the RCMP.  
The committee will facilitate regular input/feedback between local governments and the 
Province, and ensure local government input into the 5 year RCMP contract review process.   
 
The local government representatives to the RCMP Contract Management Committee will come 
from communities policed by the RCMP and will be appointed by the UBCM.  The Committee 
will have a total of ten local government representatives; this includes an UBCM Executive 
member.  The appointments will be made for a term lasting till the local government elections in 
2014. 
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Arising from discussion, the Committee is requesting Council recommend Councillor Pietro 
Calendino be appointed to the RCMP Contract Management Committee and the Union of BC 
Municipalities be advised accordingly. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor N. Volkow 
Chair 
 
Councillor P. Calendino 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Member 

 
 
 


